
 
Cancer Partners of Nebraska Welcomes  

Dr. Kathryn Kennedy, Gynecologic Oncology Surgeon 
 
Lincoln, Neb. – Cancer Partners of Nebraska is pleased to announce the addition of Dr. Kathryn 
Kennedy, a distinguished gynecologic oncology surgeon, to its medical team. Dr. Kennedy’s 
arrival represents an exciting milestone for the community, as her specialized expertise will be a 
valuable resource for women in Lincoln and the surrounding areas. 
 
Dr. Kennedy will be succeeding Dr. Peter Morris, who is transitioning to a part-time role at 
Cancer Partners in the coming months. Dr. Morris has been instrumental in establishing the 
gynecologic oncology program at Cancer Partners of Nebraska three years ago. His leadership 
and dedication have built a solid foundation for a successful program, and Dr. Kennedy is eager 
to continue and expand upon this progress. 
 
“We are thrilled to welcome Dr. Kennedy to our team,” said Dr. Nathan Green, medical 
oncologist at Cancer Partners. “Her extensive expertise and commitment to providing 
exceptional care for women will ensure that the gynecologic oncology program continues to 
thrive. Dr. Morris’s contributions have been tremendous, and we are excited for Dr. Kennedy to 
carry the program forward in this unique and critical role for our community. This is a significant 
win for Lincoln, ensuring women in our area have access to specialized care right here in our 
city.” 
 
Cancer Partners of Nebraska is the largest independent community oncology practice in Lincoln, 
with a team of 16 physicians providing comprehensive cancer care. Their services include 
medical oncology, radiation oncology, gynecologic oncology, urologic oncology, and additional 
cancer support services. They also serve 12 outreach sites across rural Nebraska. To learn more 
about Cancer Partners of Nebraska, visit cancerpartners.com. 


